
 

Join Hull’s churches for a 

colourful re-telling of a very 

fishy miracle - and it’s all 

FREE. 

Enjoy a freshly-cooked fish  

sandwich. 

 

Relax from shopping with 

some entertainment and 

browse round craft and in-

formation stands. 

 

Receive a handmade  gift. 

Find out why and how your 

churches “Believe in Hull”.  

Saturday 17th June 2017, 10.30am-3.30pm,  

The Rosebowl, Queen’s Gardens, Hull 

          www.believeinhull.org.uk                    webelieveinhull                        believeinhull     


